
Dating Advice: What You Don’t
Know About Men!

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Robert
Manni to offer their dating advice on how to figure out what
men do and don’t want in a partner. Learn how you can attract
a lifelong partner with the following dating tips!

Dating Advice That Will Reveal Male
Secrets

1. Want you to win. Men want to see women actualize their
dreams  in  personal  and  professional  settings.  They’re
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supportive and want their partner to be happy when it comes to
love. Don’t be misled by aloof behavior. If you’re both in a
committed  relationship,  he  cares  about  you  more  than  you
realize.

Related Link: Dating Advice: Who Should Pay For a First Date?

2. Sports win their heart. You can really get to know a guy
when it comes to sports. Most men are interested in some type
of sport, so get involved in his interests if you also like
sports. If you can’t bring yourself to enjoy sports, then give
him time to engage in his own sport-like hobbies. Don’t limit
him from things that bring him joy.

Related Link: Dating Advice Q&A: Am I His Catfish?

3. Guys can’t read signals. More often than not, men are
blindsided by breakups. The reason for this, men are bad at
reading signals of a strained relationship. Men aren’t mind
readers, so if you’re unhappy, you need to express this at
some point. This way your man can work with you to fix the
problems you’re experiencing.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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